
M E M O R A N D U M September 4, 2009

TO: Greater Florida Consortium of School Boards

FROM: Carol Cook
President

SUBJECT: PROPOSED 2010 LEGISLATIVE PROGRAM

Attached are the draft and proposed 2010 Legislative Programs of the Greater Florida 
Consortium of School Boards.  They are the result of a Consortium legislative meeting held in 
Clearwater Beach, FL on August 28-29, 2009.  Please forward the proposed program to your 
School Board for its action.

Please remind your Board that, under the Consortium bylaws, if any Board rejects any issue, that 
issue automatically is removed from the program.  Remember:  the issues must only be accepted 
or rejected; they cannot be amended.

The Consortium members also agreed that, in addition to the issues included in the proposed 
program, the attached items should be submitted to the Florida School Boards Association since 
they have a major impact on all 67 school districts.

We will appreciate your expediting action on the 2010 Program so that we can move ahead in 
seeking support for the issues it contains.

Please send the results of your School Board’s action to Florida School Services, Inc., Attention:  
Tom Cerra, at flschoolservices@mindspring.com.

Thank you.

cc:pw
Attachments


